
The City will be closed for business on the  

following seven holidays.  Trash and recycling services may be 

affected. 

New  Year’s Day 

Martin Luther King Jr.’s  

      Birthday 

Memorial Day 

Independence Day 

Labor Day 

Thanksgiving Day 

Christmas Day 

If the holiday falls on a weekday, services will be delayed by one day 

for that week only.  Your regular  

schedule will resume the following week. 

 

For example:  If the holiday falls on Thursday, then Thursday ser-

vices will be provided on Friday and  

Friday services on Saturday, etc. 

 

For more information, please contact our  

Public Works Department at 310-412-5333  

Monday - Thursday  

7:30am to 5:30pm. 


